
 

 

Thursday 5 June 2025 

 

Dear parents and carers 

Thank you to everyone who has downloaded the MCAS App, given the necessary consents 
and checked your information on the system.    If at any time you encounter a password 
issue then please visit: https://www.mychildatschool.com/MCAS/MCSForgottenLogin    For 
other MCAS related issues then please email mcas@theangmeringschool.co.uk   You can 
get more info here on our website. 

I hope you are enjoying the newsletters. Moving onto Angmering Issue 3 is now online. This 
issue covers introducing the Learning support Team, Online Learning Information, MCAS, 
Google Classroom, Sparx Learning Information, Study Capture booklet and information on 
Lockers.  

The primary school visits are going well.  Mrs Hook is enjoying meeting all the students.  

Reminder of our second enrichment evening on Thursday 19th June 5pm to 7pm. For 
parents, there is an opportunity to come earlier when collecting students- 6.30pm and join us 
for half an hour for a tea/coffee and meet other parents & staff while you wait to collect the 
students from their activities.  Not too late to book.  Please complete  the booking form.  

Don’t forget to let me know if your child has any allergies. If your child needs an epi pen for 
emergency treatment please ensure you forward a copy of their care plan to me. 

KS3 Guide :   A reminder we have posted our KS3 Guide on the school website which has 
lots of information about the school.   

Best wishes 

Fiona 

Admissions Manager 
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